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REQUEST 

 
Q02. Regarding a Second Water Tank: 

a. On page 18 of its 2026-2028 base WMP R0, HWT states that one of the proposed 
mitigation initiatives for the 2026-2028 WMP cycle is, “Notional plans to improve 
stationed firefighting resources by constructing a second water tank near the Suncrest 
Substation.” 

i. Provide information in one of the following two categories: 
1. If the water tank is to be installed: 

a) Provide a timeline for when a second water tank will be installed. 
2. If the water tank is to be considered: 

a) Provide a timeline for when a decision will be made. 
b) Provide the criteria for how it will be determined if a second water 

tank should be installed. 
 
HWT Supplement Response to Q02:  

i. This supplement response is to clarify that HWT will provide an update in its 
2027 Update to its 2026-2028 Base WMP to document any material progress or 
decision-making associated with the potential Second Water Tank project.  


